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Knox County Utility Commission 
P.O. Box 1630 

Barbourville, KY 40906 
606-546-5300 

fax 606-546-3099 

AFFIDAVIT OF NOTICE OF MAILING 

August 28, 2017 

Mr. John Lyons 
Acting Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RE: Case No. 2017-00354 

Mr. Lyons: 

RECEIVED 
AUG 3 1 2017 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I, Marshall Ramey, Superintendent of the Knox County Utility Commission.hereby certify that a 
copy of the attached proposed sewer rate increase notice was mailed to each of our sewer 
customers on August 25, 2017. 

Sincerely, 

µAl~ 
Marshall Ramey 
Superintendent 

COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
COUNTY OF KNOX 

Subscribed and sworn to before me by Marshall Ramey this 28th day of August 2017. 

Hard of Hearing, Speech Impaired, or Deaf Users, Call 800-648-6056 
KCUC is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 



CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Knox County Utility Commission is filing an application 
with the Kentucky Public Service Commission seeking approval of a proposed 
adjustment to its sewer rates. This sewer rate adjustment is necessary because the 
Barbourville Utility Commission has increased the rate it charges KCUC for providing 
wastewater treatment services. 

Rate per 1,000 
gals. of water 

MONTHLY SEWER RATES 

Dollar Percentage 
Current Proposed Change Change 

$6.25 $9.66 $3.41 54.6% 

If the Public Service Commission approves the proposed rates, then the monthly bill for a 
residential customer using an average of 4,000 gallons per month will increase from 
$25.00 to $38.64. This is an increase of $13.64 or 54.6%. If the proposed rate is 
approved, the monthly bill for a commercial customer using an average of 8,000 gallons 
per month will increase from $50.00 to $77.28. This is an increase of $27.28 or 54.6%. 

The proposed rates are scheduled to go into effect on September 1, 2017. 

The rates contained in this notice are the rates proposed by Knox County Utility 
Commission. However, the Public Service Commission may order rates to be charged 
that differ from these proposed rates. Such action may result in rates for consumers other 
than the rates shown in this notice. 

Knox County Utility Commission has available for inspection at its office the application 
which it submitted to the Public Service Commission. A person may examine this 
application at Knox County Utility Commission's office located at 1905 KY 930, 
Barbourville, KY 40906. You may contact the office at 606-546-5300. 

A person may also exainine the application at the Public Service Commission's offices 
located at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky, 40601, Monday through Friday, 
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., or through the Public Service Commission's website at 
http://psc.ky.gov. 


